
The Ontario Line Community Notice 

 The Ontario Line 

15.6 kilometres of transit service 
Over 40 new connections to GO train lines and existing 
subway, streetcar, and bus lines. 

Making it faster and easier for hundreds of 
thousands of people to get where they need to be 

To stay updated, sign up for our e-newsletter at 
Metrolinx.com/OntarioLine 

   Write to us at: OntarioLine@Metrolinx.com  
   Call us at: 416-202-5100 
   Visit the website: Metrolinx.com/OntarioLine 
   Information as of: July 7, 2022 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, 
veuillez envoyer un courriel à OntarioLine@Metrolinx.com. 

Groundwater Sampling near Riverdale Ave. and Pape Ave. 

Starting as early as July 18, 2022 

Timing What to expect 
• Scheduled start: 

July 18, 2022

• Duration:
One Day

• Hours:
4 p.m. to 11:00
p.m.

• Workers will be using handheld equipment (water level measuring

tape, bailer) to monitor and sample water.
• Please take care and watch for signs directing pedestrians when

walking near construction areas.
• All works and permits have been coordinated with the City of

Toronto and other contractors.
• A PDO will be used for friendly towing if required.
• Work may be delayed or rescheduled due to weather conditions or 

unforeseen circumstances.

What is 
happening? 

Workers will be 
using handheld 

equipment (water 
level measuring 
tape, bailer) to 

monitor and sample 
water.  
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